
Hello Charlie,
 
The sale of my home in Saddle Creek is scheduled to close on July 18.  Since after that date I will not be a resident of the
district, I must resign my position on the Saddle Creek CSD Board of Directors effective July 18, 2012.  
 
I have enjoyed serving on the District Board for the past 6 years and wish the best to the CSD staff, Board members and
District residents in the future.
 
Regards,
 
Stephen Marsden
President, Saddle Creek CSD Board of Directors

From: "Steve" <smarsden@caltel.com>
Subject: Marsden CSD Board Resignation

Date: July 4, 2012, Week 27 9:30:01 AM PDT
To: "'cjm'" <modonrnc@volcano.net>
Cc: "'Charles Robinson'" <cmresq@caltel.com>

 


